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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break with your families.  
 

We welcome you back to the start of the Summer Term, where all 
the children have been very busy challenging themselves in their 
learning.  
 

This term we are introducing our new topic ‘All creatures great 
and small.’ We will start by investigating  different sea creatures 
and will find out lots of  information about them too.   
The children have really embraced story telling  and look forward 
to learning a new one. We will soon be learning the Rainbow Fish 
by  Marcus Pfister.   
 
Any questions then please feel free to ask. 
Many Thanks 
Miss Correnti  

Reception - Show and Tell 
 

On a Monday children can bring in something that is special 
to them, a toy or something that they have made. In the 

afternoon they will take it in turns to show them to the rest 
of the class.  



The weather should hopefully 
be warming up. 

Can we ask you to bring in a 
named sunhat, sun cream 

and water bottle.  It would be 
helpful if sun cream is already 

applied before school.  

UNIFORM 
 

Summer uniform can now be worn to school.  
Girls summer dresses are yellow and can be bought 

from the school office. 
 

Please ensure all uniform has your child’s name on it . 

Transition 
 

In the next couple of weeks we will be 
arranging the transition of your children 

to their new classes. We have some 
different things planned this year.  

I will update you soon. 



We have been updating our outside area, ready 
for the warmer weather.  

The children have loved using the new mud   
kitchen making lots of different muddy creations! 
A BIG thank you to Mrs Stuckey and Mr Stuckey 

who have spent many hours making it! 



 
Dates for your Diaries: 

 
Wednesday 25th April       Reception Fluoride Application  
Monday 7th May        Bank Holiday - school closed 
Monday 28th May - Friday 1st June   Half Term Holiday 
Monday 4th June        Return to school 
Tuesday 17th July        Reception 2nd Fluoride Application 
Friday  20th July        Last day of term         
 

World Bo ok Day Win ner s 

Thank you to everyone for making a great effort. 
There were some fantastic costumes making it very difficult to 

decide the winner.  
However, we decided that the winners are….  

  

Oakley Nadia 


